
            
               

         

Further Conflict Over Jesus’ Claims                                                        
22 Then came the Festival of Dedication[a] at Jerusalem. It was 
winter, 23 and Jesus was in the temple courts walking in Solomon’s 
Colonnade. 24 The Jews who were there gathered around him, saying, 
“How long will you keep us in suspense? If you are the Messiah, tell us 
plainly.” 

25 Jesus answered, “I did tell you, but you do not believe. The works I 
do in my Father’s name testify about me,26 but you do not believe 
because you are not my sheep. 27 My sheep listen to my voice; I know 
them, and they follow me. 28 I give them eternal life, and they shall 
never perish; no one will snatch them out of my hand. 29 My Father, 
who has given them to me, is greater than all;  no one can snatch 
them out of my Father’s hand. 30 I and the Father are one.” 
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https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=John%2010%3A22-30&version=NIV#fen-NIV-26504a


                                   This Week 
Day Fellowship     1.00 pm  Wednesday 11th May 

   What’s News                
Minister on Leave 
Gary will be on leave from Monday 9th to Monday 30th May. 
                                                                                            Gary 

Notes from the Treasurer 
Mission Update 
As advised earlier in the year, the balance of the accounts for 
UCCP Philippines and Oodnadatta Project have been forwarded 
and the accounts closed, so no more contributions to these 
please. 
 
As at Sunday May 8th the balance of the 2 remaining Mission 
accounts (including State Election Day proceeds) are: 
We Dream  $2,440 (see also the ‘Rain Gauge’ on the wallchart) 
C.O.F.A.      $355 ($1127 was paid to them soon after the State 
elections) 
In addition, I have forwarded donations to the Lent Event and will 
soon forward the proceeds of the forthcoming Booksale to the 
School Ministry Team. I have encouraged our members to 
forward any donations to the current Ukraine Appeal directly in 
the envelopes provided please. 
Thank you again for your generous contributions to these causes. 
                                                                                           David 
Day Fellowship Movie Time  

The next meeting on Wednesday, May 11th, will be an outing to 
the movies, to see Downton Abbey, at Event Cinemas, Glenelg, 
at 2/4 Cowper St, Glenelg. The movie starts at 1.15pm, so 
please meet upstairs at the cinema at 1.00pm. The movie is 
expected to finish at 3.40pm. 
You can park in either the Cheap as Chips car park, or in the 
theatre car park across the road, and use your movie ticket for 4 
hours free parking. If you need a ride to the movies, please call 
Chris on 0433 503 502, and she will organise.                   Chris 
  
 



Election Day Barbecue 
A sausage sizzle will be held during voting for the Federal 
Election on Saturday the 21st May, with proceeds again going 
towards the establishment of a Community Garden at the church. 
If you can assist on the day, please advise Andrew Telfer. 
 
Election Trading Table 
On election day, there will be a trading table for cakes and 
produce, so please consider baking for this stall.  There are 
rosters for the cake and winter warmers tables on the small table 
this morning.  So, if you are able to assist at any time, please put 
your name in a time slot.  Many thanks.                       Heather 
 
Cogs n Coffee  
Ten of us again did the delightful ride around the Happy Valley 
reservoir, this time travelling the opposite direction. No coffee 
cart, so we had a planned barbeque instead. 
Next week, 32 of us will be in Stansbury for the Cogs n Coffee 
riding week. There will be 20 riders participating in numerous cliff 
top rides.                                                                           Brian 
 

 
                                     Barbeque Time 
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Worship Leader for Today:  Rev. Gary Stuckey                      
Lectionary for Today: 8 May 2022: Acts 9: 36 – 43; Ps 23; 
Rev 7: 9 - 17; Jn 10: 22 - 30.                                        
Reminder for Stewards: 15 May 2022    
Brian Gepp           Bob Heywood 
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Church Office Information 

Phone / Email contact only Thursday and Friday  

9.30am – 12.30pm 

 8296 1517 

                            Email: office@seacliffuc.org 
                          Website:  www.seacliffuc.net 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to 

newsletter@seacliffuc.org 

by 5pm on Wednesdays.   If 
you do not have access to 
email, please phone or call in 
at the church office and it will 
be forwarded for you.  

 

Our Minister is Rev. Gary 
Stuckey. 
Contact :   

Mobile : 0488 017 187,      

Home phone : 8270.2862  
email :  
minister@seacliffuc.org 
 

 

 

Welcome to our Church.  
Things you need to know, especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an 
emergency evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns 
under the Pine Tree. St John First Aid Kit - on top of the 
pigeon holes up from the ramp. Toilets are available through 
the door front right of the Worship Area or out through the 
turn around point on the ramp. Morning tea is held after the 
service – we hope you will join with us.  According to our 
Covid plan, please note the seating arrangements within the 
building for your safety. 

mailto:newsletter@seacliffuc.org

